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VA Vet Centers in Minnesota 

 
The Concern: There are not enough VA Vet Centers in Minnesota.  
 
The Request: We are asking the federal Department of Veterans Affairs to spend already budgeted federal funding 

in Minnesota and not elsewhere in order to bring Minnesota’s level of readjustment counseling in line with other states. 
 
The explanation: We ask a lot of the people we send to war to defend our freedoms. We owe them effective 

programming and supportive community relationships to ease the transition to a positive life after service. Community-
based VA Vet Centers are proven to be a key link to assist Veterans through counseling for them and their families. They 
are a connection to community resources and to additional VA services.   

 
In 2011, Minnesota had three Vet Centers — Brooklyn Park, Duluth and New Brighton (moving to St. Paul this 

spring). In 2020 that number remains the same while neighboring states have added more: North Dakota increased from 
three to four; Iowa from two to three; and Wisconsin from three to five. Across the country, most states have added Vet 
Centers. Minnesota is among only six states with Vet Center to Veterans ratio over 90,000. (See spreadsheet next page.) 

 
We know Vet Centers work. We also know Minnesota’s Citizen/Soldiers regularly deploy; this winter sent 

approximately 800 of our state’s finest to the Middle East; this year our state is expected to send another approximately 
800 of our finest to the Middle East. 

 
Vet Centers are proven to reduce the number of Veterans who die by suicide or experience homelessness, and, as can 

be expected, they are very effective at aiding with the transition from military to civilian worlds and to peace after combat. 
 
OK, now what? 
 
How we get there: We ask the congressional delegation from Minnesota to pressure the federal Department of 

Veterans Affairs to allocate funding for adding three Vet Centers, much like congressional delegations have done in other 
states. Basically, IT’S OUR TURN. We suggest adding Vet Centers in St. Cloud, Bemidji and Rochester. 
 

About the CTF: The Minnesota Commanders’ Task Force comprises the nine congressionally chartered Veterans 
Service Organizations — The American Legion, AmVets, Disabled American Veterans, Jewish War Veterans, Marine Corps 
League, Military Order of the Purple Heart, Paralyzed Veterans of America, Veterans of Foreign Wars and Vietnam 
Veterans of America. 

 
 



  

 


